## 206 Performance Evaluation

Effective Date: 05/07/2018

We strongly encourage our supervisors, managers and employees to regularly discuss job tasks, encourage and recognize strengths, identify areas for improvement, and discuss positive, purposeful approaches for meeting goals.

During your first year of employment, we provide you with a formal performance evaluation. In addition, we generally schedule your annual performance evaluation on or near your anniversary date each year. More frequent evaluations may take place.

In determining performance, we compare your actual performance against accountabilities established for the position. You should work with your supervisor or Department Head to establish accountabilities, based on the duties, responsibilities, and standard of the position. The performance evaluation process should be a cooperative process and your participation is encouraged through all phases of the process. Goals and objectives should be jointly established between you and your supervisor or Department Head for the next review period.